
 
 
 

Afternoon tea with 
the Royal Literary 

Fund Fellow 
  
 
 
 
On Tuesday 18th November at 3.00pm, Katherine Roberts will be available to 
meet students and staff in the Writing Café. 
 
 
Please come along and enjoy a slice of cake and find out more about the RLF 
and how Katherine can support you with your writing. 
 
  
Everyone is welcome. 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 


